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September 14, 1979
Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Light Water Reactors Project Branch 1
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Enclosed are:
'

N. Forty (40) copies of a proprietary report entitled, " Supplemental Qualifi-
' cation Testing of Barton Lot 1 Pressure and Differential Pre sure Transmit-

ters."

- ]._ 2.
Twenty (20) copies of the non proprietary version of this same report.

Also enclosed are:

One (1) copy of Application for Withholding, AW-79-27 (Non-Proprietary)

One (1) copy of Affidavit (Non-Proprietary).

The NRC letter from J. F. Stolz to T. M. Anderson (Westinghouse) cated May 15,
1979 entitled ' Review of report entitled " Qualification of Barton Pressure and
Differential Pressure Transmitters"' presented the Staff evaluation of the
Westinghouse qualification tests on the Barton Lot 1 transmitters as reported
in NS-TMA-1950 dated September 29, 1978. The Staff evaluation letter asked for
additional confimatory qualification tests to demonstrate that the Lot 1 trans-
mitters meet all of their design specification requirements. In response,
Westinghouse proposed to the Staff a supplemental test program as described in
NS-TMA-2103 dated June 21, 1979. The enclosed report contains the resu.lts of this
supplemental test program.

This submittal contains proprietary information of Westinghouse Electric Corp-
oration. In confomance with the requirements of 10CFR Section 2.790, as amended,
of the Commission's regulations, we are enclosing with this submittal an applica-
tion for withholding from public disclosure and an affidavit. The affidavit sets
forth the basis on which the information may be withheld from public disclosure

- by the Comission. -
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Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or application for withholding
should reference AW-79-27 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Licensing Programs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355,
Pittsburgh, PA 15230.

Very 1 aly yours,

WE GHOUSE E ECTRIC CORPORATION

,-,

T. M. Anderson, Manager
Nuclear Safety Department

G. Butterworth/ keg
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